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WATER RESOURCES/WATER SERVICES (WRWS) CHANGE IN INDUSTRY LIAISON CONTACT 

  

Water Resources, Infrastructure Planning, serves as the representatives for WRWS to the development industry, 

and have developed long-lasting and productive relationships. 

Commencing November 23, 2018, Francois Bouchart will be the acting as the Industry Liaison contact as Darlene 

Stewart will be leaving The City of Calgary.  All other contacts remain the same.  

Francois can be reached as follows: 

Francois.Bouchart@calgary.ca 

Questions and information pertaining to POSEIDONOnline (POL) should be sent via the ‘Contact Us’ functionality 

located within POL. 

Questions are information pertaining to Infrastructure Planning information available on CITYOnline should be 

sent to IPInformationManagement@calgary.ca.  

Please refer to the Water Development Resources Calgary.ca site for information pertaining to development 

approvals and inspection processes, Bulletins, user guides and Water ePay. 

http://www.calgary.ca/UEP/Water/Pages/Specifications/Submission-for-approval-/Development-Approvals-

Submissions.aspx 
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